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Voting by mail is one of the best attributes of living in Oregon.   It allows me to be an 

informed voter as I read about the issues and candidates from my kitchen table.   I do 

not want to stand in line to vote and not be able to check my notes, the voters 

pamphlet or my newsletters.  I wish we had more vote by mail all over the country.  

Do not take this away.   

 

 


